
NOTICE FOR ALL ADULT USE CANNABIS LICENSEES, REGISTERED MEDICAL USE CANNABIS CAREGIVERS 
AND REGISTERED DISPENSARIES REGARDING YOUR RETAIL TOBACCO LICENSE 

DO NOT SUBMIT YOUR RENEWAL PAYMENT 

LD 83 An Act to Clarify State Policy Regarding Cannabis Paraphernalia in the Maine Medical Use of 
Cannabis Act and the Cannabis Legalization Act (Emergency), became Public Law on March 15, 2023. 
This law clarifies that a person will no longer be required to obtain a retail tobacco license to provide 
cannabis paraphernalia as authorized under Maine’s cannabis program laws and rules. 


